
From: Jose Lopez <Jose.Lopez2@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2023 2:26 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: 15th Ward <15thWardOffice@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Ethics Question : Que Rico 
 

Good afternoon Mr. Berlin, 
 
Just letting you know, please let me know if further action is required. The Owner of Que Rico 
got support from our BLZ on July 13 and brought our office food from his restaurant today 
7/18/23 at 2:24PM as a Thank You. The food has been set in the lobby for the public.  
Thank You, 
Jose Lopez 
Constituent Service Manager 
 
Alderman Raymond Lopez 
15th Ward - City of Chicago 
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